
NOTICE OF INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

EAST ROSEDALE STREET 

From: West of Miller Avenue 

To: Interstate Highway 820 

City of Fort Worth, Tarrant County, Texas 

 

The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) and the City of Fort Worth will hold an open 

house informational meeting on Thursday, December 12th, 2013.  This meeting will allow 

visitors to attend between the hours of 5:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. at the Ebenezer Missionary 

Baptist Church on 1901 Amanda Ave., Fort Worth, Texas.  There will be no formal 

presentation.  The purpose of the meeting is to offer an opportunity to discuss and make 

comments on the proposed reconstruction of East Rosedale to include a divided raised 

median and bicycle and pedestrian accommodations from West of Miller Avenue to IH 820.  

Maps, drawings, and other information about the project will be on display, showing the 

location of the project and the proposed improvements.  Project personnel will be on hand 

at the displays throughout the hours of the open house.  They will assist in orientation and 

interpretation of the drawings and other material on hand, and discuss possible design and 

environmental effects of the project. 

 

All interested citizens are invited to attend this informational meeting.  Written comments 

from the public regarding this project are requested and will become part of the project 

documentation.  Written comments may be submitted either in person or by mail to the 

Texas Department of Transportation Fort Worth District, Attention: Janet L. Crawford, P.E, 

2501 Southwest Loop, Fort Worth, Texas 76133. 

 

Persons interested in attending the meeting who have special communication or 

accommodation needs are encouraged to contact Tanya Fitzgerald at (817) 370-6610. 

Requests should be made at least 72 hours prior to the informational meeting.  Every 

reasonable effort will be made to accommodate those needs. 


